l4th March, 1940,

Dear Sirs,
With reference to our letter of the lst

instant regarding the class that will be assigned to

Nederlandsche Scheepsbouw My's Yard No. 283
and other requirements of approval I have to refer
to our letter of the 2nd October last regarding
approval of the plan of mldship section for the
Builders!?

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours fai

P s .
Surveyors,

ARMICSMTRDAN
ANMSTERDAM,




